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HAPPY NEW YEAR PROGNOSTICATIONS! 

2018 brought tremendous growth in our ability to “save babies, change lives, and 

help churches”. 

 In April Huron Valley Ambulance donated an ambulance which we converted 

into a mobile ultrasound unit. 

 In July our 35 foot mobile medical clinic built for us by Mobile Specialty Vehicles 

arrived and was immediately put to work 

 Our med team staffing of volunteers increased from 17 to 31 

 The number of women and babies that we were able to see and help increased 

from 248 to 598 and we now have babies everywhere! 

 A partnership with the Detroit Health Department has brought an immunization 

station to every clinic so that our babies, their siblings, and our moms receive the 

immunizations they need. 

 We presented at OB/GYN Grand Rounds at the U of M and to the OB residents 

and leadership team of the DMC including their CEO 

 We began a pastoral internship program that brings a 4th year pre-sem student 

from CUAA on staff and we began an internship program with CUAA nursing 

students supervised by our Clinical Coordinator. 

These are just some of the highlights, but here are some things that I see happening 

in 2019: 

 Partnerships with two local hospital organizations that will send their physicians 

and residents to work and learn about relationship based health care at the Luke 

Project expanding our ability to care for our moms and babies. 

 Articles on The Luke Project will appear in national publications like The Ameri-

can Journal of Public Health. 

 Either an expansion to a 2nd site OR addition of clinic days at the current site. 

 WE WILL SAVE SOME BABIES WHO WOULD NOT HAVE LIVED IF WE 

WEREN’T HERE, CHANGE SOME LIVES THROUGH THE POWER OF LOVE, 

AND HELP SOME CHURCHES REACH MORE PEOPLE FOR CHRIST! 

 

 NEWS NOTES 

• Board approves a $120,198 expense budget for 2019 

• Individual donations have already on January 5, 2019 exceeded the total do-

nated by individuals in all of 2018.  We received a $13,974 donation that was 

waiting for us when we arrived for clinic on Jan. 3 

• Check out our new video on our webpage at thelukeproject52clinic.org 

• Thank you to Bonnie Moore and the team from St. Paul, Trenton that staffed 

our sibling room on January 3.  THIS IS OUR CURRENT GREATEST NEED!  

Teams to staff the sibling room.  Call me to help.  734-646-8206 


